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The Ahpra Board met on Tuesday 14 May by video conference. This communiqué highlights key 
discussions and considerations from the meeting. 

The Chair acknowledged the Traditional Owners of the lands on which the meeting was being held and 
paid respect to their Elders, past and present. 

CEO report 
Members noted the CEO report highlighting: 

• Upcoming six-monthly webinar on regulatory performance open to all Board members 
• Announcement of new National Board appointments including three new Chairs 
• Work on family, domestic and sexual violence 
• Successful Medical Board of Australia annual conference. 

Business items 
This meeting was an opportunity to deep dive into current issues with limited business items.  

The Board discussed the following topical areas:  

• The Review of the Regulatory Complexity of the National Registration and Accreditation Scheme 
(the Complexity Review) 

• An update on the Transformation Program  
• Emerging regulatory issues – a new framework to support rapid regulatory responses. 

The next meeting of the Ahpra Board will be on 18 June 2024 in Melbourne. 

https://www.ahpra.gov.au/About-Ahpra/Who-We-Are/Agency-Management-Committee.aspx
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